
Dear St. Catherine Laboure Families, 
 
February came and went, and what a beautiful month it was both with its weather and 
the activities.  We began the month with the conclusion of our successful Catholic 
Schools week.  We then celebrated our 2nd graders' First Penance as well as the ever-
famous annual Friends of St. Catherine’s Gala.  The month ended with Ash 
Wednesday, our Stations of the Cross, and the beginning of our Lenten season.  
 
We look forward to the month of March and the activities and weather it will bring us.  
We begin this month with the ending of our second trimester.  Other activities that will 
be quickly approaching throughout March are the PTO player/teacher basketball game, 
Diocesan Geography and Spelling Bee, First Holy Communion and Confirmation 
retreats, daylight savings time, spring uniforms, parent teacher conferences, spring 
break, spring pictures, and school penance service.  This month is sure to have 
something for everyone that will keep us busy as we head into the Spring season.  
 
Also, please don’t forget re-enrollment forms and fees are due by March 16th.    
 
Thank you as always for being a part of this amazing St. Catherine Laboure School 
community.  Have a blessed month of March. 
 
Romans 8:28 
And we know that for those who love God all things work together for good, for those 
who are called according to His purpose. 
 
Peace, 
Jodi Reagan 
Principal 
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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan 
Mark Your Calendar 

 

 
 

March  
PTO Fundraiser – Franco’s Pizza 

 
March 3 

8:45am Mass – 4C 
1:45pm Stations of the Cross - 

Elementary School 
 

March 4 
First Holy Communion Retreat 

and Parent Meeting  
 

March 5 
8-12pm – PTO Used Uniform 

Sale; Cafeteria  
 

March 7 
6:30-8:30pm – PTO Varsity 

Players vs. Coaches/Teachers & 
Staff Basketball Game  

(flyer at end of newsletter) 
 

March 8 
Geography Bee 

PTO R&K Sub Sale Starts 
 

March 10 
8:45am Mass – 4L 

1:45pm Stations of the Cross – 
Middle School  

 
March 11 

First Holy Communion Retreat 
and Parent Meeting – SNOW 

MAKEUP DATE 
 

March 13 
Spring Uniforms Begin 

Report Card Distribution 
 

March 15 
NO SCHOOL GRADES 6-8 
Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Grades 6-8 
Pre-K-5 Report to School 

 
 
 

 
Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 

d_mehalick@hotmail.com 
 

PTO and Student Council Soda Tab Collection 

The PTO is partnering with Student Council again this year for a school- 
Wide service project by collecting soda tabs for the Ronald McDonald        
House. All students are asked to collect soda tabs at home and bring 
them into your homerooms, where they will be collected and weighed 
by Student Council in 3 rounds.  
 

Congratulations to 8C who collected 26 lbs. 4.8 oz and was the winner of round 
2.  The got a sweet treat from the PTO.  The deadline for the final round of the 
year will be May 2.  
  
The homeroom that collects the most tabs will  
win a treat from the PTO!  Please help Student  
Council reach their goal of collecting 400 lbs.  
of tabs this school year! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Erin Henderson 

Welcome to March, SCLS!  
 
Time sure is flying, and it is hard to believe we are heading into Spring 
and the last few months of this school year. We had a very busy 
February, which kicked off with Catholic Schools Week. PTO was 
happy to again provide a student appreciation lunch (a big THANK 
YOU to Franco's on Derry Street for the fantastic pizzas!) and a 
teacher appreciation lunch spread for our wonderful teachers and staff. 
We also held a very successful Krispy Kreme donut fundraiser, and 
those profits are all going directly to the new playground. It was a 
terrific Catholic Schools Week, and we thank the hardworking teachers 
and staff for making it so special for our students.  
 
The Friends of Saint Catherine Gala was also held in February, and I 
want to thank all of our amazing homeroom parents for all the work 
they did to coordinate and assemble each of the class baskets. Every 
class basket looked great! Thank you to our families for your 
generosity in contributing to these baskets.  
 
And the biggest news to come out of February - our playground 
equipment has been delivered! It is being safely stored for the next 
couple of weeks until we are ready to begin the installation process. 
But just because it is here doesn't mean we are done fundraising - 
there is still a good amount of money that needs to be raised to see 
this project through. Information will be coming very soon about a BIG 
fundraising venture we have planned for March, which we are very 
excited about. Stay tuned! 
 
Please plan to join us on March 7 for the annual 8th Grade Players vs. 
Teachers and Coaches Basketball Game. Again, all proceeds from the 
night will go towards the playground! The concession stand will be 
open, there will be halftime games for SCLS students to participate in 
and it is sure to be a fun night. See the flyer at the end of this 
newsletter for more information. Finally, please plan to join us on 
March 21 for a PTO General Meeting. Elections for the next PTO 
Board will be coming up in April, and those wishing to run will be asked 
to introduce themselves at this meeting. Come to meet the candidates 
and see how YOU can get involved for the coming school year!  
 
Happy St. Patrick's Day this month to all.... Think warm weather!  
 
Erin Henderson 

PTO Executive 
Board 

 
Erin Henderson 

President 
 

Colleen Formica 
Vice President 

 
Janell Maglowski 

Treasurer 
 

Danielle Harper 
Secretary 

Father James Lease 
Pastor 

 
Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 

Happy Birthday! 

March 3 
Joseph Barbush  

 
March 17  

Monique McCray 
 

March 22  
Emily Sidelinger 

 
March 23  

Ashley Demmel 
 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

March 16 
NO SCHOOL GRADES Pre-K-5 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Grades Pre-K-5 

6-8 Report to School 
 

March 17 
NO SCHOOL 
Spring Break 

St. Patrick’s Day 
11am-8pm PTO Nerf Battle 

Extraction Fundraiser  
 

March 20 
NO SCHOOL 
Spring Break 

 
March 21 

7:00pm – PTO General Meeting; 
Room 103 

 
March 24 

8:45am Mass – 3C 
1:45pm Stations of the Cross – 

Elementary School 
PTO Sub Sale Orders and 

Payment Due  
 

March 29 
Spelling Bee 

 
March 31 

8:45am Mass – 3L 
1:45pm Stations of the Cross – 

Middle School  
 
 
 

PTO Officer Elections for 23-24 School Year 

Are you interested in running for the SCLS PTO? Elections for the next 2-year term (which includes the 2023-
2024 & 2024-2025 School Years) are currently under way! Candidates interested in running for the PTO 
Board (President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer) should be driven, motivated, well organized and 
willing to be a team player. ALL CANDIDATES MUST HAVE THEIR CLEARANCES!  The PTO Board 
coordinates schoolwide events as well as events specific to certain grades - you must be willing to spend 
time planning for events in grades where you do not have a student. The PTO coordinates and helps all 
Homeroom parents and works hard at teacher appreciation. The other main responsibility of the PTO is 
fundraising and coming up with projects which will benefit the entire school. The PTO Board must be willing 
to be available to meet and plan as a Board. Generally, the duties of each Board position are as follows: 
  

• President - Coordinates all events and fundraising and manages each committee. Must be willing 
to take a leading role in communicating with the Principal and Pastor and serves as a guide for 
Homeroom parents. 

• Vice President - Assists the President in all event coordination and fundraising.  
• Secretary - Puts together the monthly newsletter as well as any paperwork needed for meetings. 

Sends reminders to Homeroom parents before classroom events and works to ensure all 
volunteers have clearances.  

• Treasurer - Manages all money that the PTO raises and writes checks for anything that needs to 
go out. Must be willing to make frequent trips to the bank and keep track of the PTO budget.   

  
If you are interested in running for any of these positions, please send an email to Mrs. Reagan, 
jreagan@sclhbg.org and PTO@sclhbg.org, by Tuesday March 7th with your name and position you would 
like to run for. You will be asked to write a little summary about yourself to be included with the voting ballot. 
Nominees will be asked to attend the March 21st PTO meeting to introduce themselves and meet the 
current officers.   
  

                 
               



 

 
 

 

 

 

PTO Fundraisers for this year… 

PTO FUNDRAISER and EVENT UPDATES 

Thank you to everyone who continues to participate in our PTO fundraisers!!!!  We appreciate the support and look forward to exciting news on what we 
plan to purchase this year.  STAY TUNED!!!!   

Franco’s – TBD  Krispie Kreme - $3080     Chuck E. Cheese – $68  PTO Spirit Wear Store - TBD 

 

COMING SOON-USED UNIFORM SALE 
The Spring PTO Gently Used Uniform Sale will be held Sunday March 5th from 8am-12pm in the school cafeteria. Gently 
used uniforms for all ages will be available for sale at a reasonable price. Cash, check, or Venmo accepted. Please enter and exit 
through the metal gym doors on Derry Street. REMINDER: Spring uniforms begin Monday March 13th.  In addition to buying the items 
you need; this is also a great fundraiser for the PTO!  If you cannot make it to the sale, we will be sending an online order form you 
can submit closer to the sale.  We will do our best to fulfill your order based on our inventory.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have uniforms to donate, please drop them off at the school office during regular school hours. They should be clean and in 
gently used condition. If you want to receive credits, please include a note in the bag with your name and a list of the items you are 
donating.   
Volunteers are needed for set up (usually Friday night) and for the sale on Sunday.  Please contact Jamie Bufton at 
jbufton@sclhbg.org if you would like to help.   
 

 
PTO SPRING SUB SALE 

Support the SCLS PTO by ordering delicious R&K Subs or Pretzel sandwiches for the whole family! 

Orders and Payment Due: March 24th (Cash, Check - made out to SCLS PTO or Venmo @sclspto – be sure to include students name, 
grade and “sub sale” in the notes).   

 
PLEASE NOTE:  ORDER FORM INCLUDES CHEESE AND TUNA OPTIONS FOR LENT 

 
Order pick up: April 5th 2:30-5:00 pm (Pick Up Directions to follow) 

PLEASE NOTE:  THIS IS THE LAST IN PERSON DAY BEFORE EASTER BREAK 
 

Our Goal is to sell 500 Subs!   

The homeroom that has the most student participation will receive a special treat! 

Flyer and order forms at end of newsletter. 
 

 PTO RESTAURANT AND RETAIL NIGHTS 
Please come out and support the PTO for some good food and fun!!!  Flyers for events are located at the end of the newsletter and can 

be shared with family and friends. (Watch for emails and social media postings too!)  
 

Franco’s          Nerf Battle Extraction  
The entire month of March     Friday March 17th 11 am to 8 pm 
Must bring flyer      Must bring flyer 
(located at end of newsletter)    (located at end of newsletter) 

 
 

mailto:jbufton@sclhbg.org


 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SCLS 2022-2023 Annual Fund Update 
 

The Annual Fund total is $65,775.  Please donate today to our 2022-2023 Annual Fund and help us continue to exceed our goal of $55,000.  
All proceeds go directly to our school and our students. 

Thank you for your support and generosity! 
 

Link to donate: St. Catherine Laboure · 2022-2023 Annual Fund (lglforms.com) 
 

St. Catherine Athletic Association Update 
 
2023 track and field registrations are open. Registration will be extended until Friday March 3rd.  If you are interested in signing up, use the link below:  
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/357439 

If you have any question email Jamie Bufton (jbufton@sclhbg.org) or Bethany Sidella (bethanywurst@hotmail.com).   
 
Follow the St. Catherine's Athletic Association Facebook page (search 'SCLS Athletic Association') for all the latest school sports information including 
registrations. 

 
Catholic Schools Week Wrap Up 
“Celebrating Catholic Schools” 

 
Celebrate Your Parish:  Students at Mass 

To kick CSW off, students of St. Catherine attended mass over the weekend in their uniforms.  Students also participated throughout the mass.  After mass 
students canned in the Narthex to raise money for the new playground. 

 
Celebrate Your Community:  Give What You Love Service Project 

SCLS families donated the materials to make birthday cake kits for families in need.   
 

Celebrate Your Vocations:  Homeroom Door Decorating 
During CSW the classrooms had a door decorating contest to honor Faith, Service and Excellence.    

 
Celebrate Your Faculty and Staff:  Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 

Faculty and Staff were treated to a full buffet of Chick-Fil-A nuggets, wraps, salad, mac and cheese, chips and lots of sweet treats.  They also got to decorate a 
reusable cup with stickers (a total fan favorite)! 

 
Celebrate Your Students:  Student Appreciation Pizza Lunch and Ice Cream Treat 

Students enjoyed pizza from Franco’s pizza, chips and an ice cream treat!  The smiles on their faces that day show how much they love pizza and being a 
student at SCLS! 

 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA
https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/357439
mailto:jbufton@sclhbg.org
mailto:bethanywurst@hotmail.com


 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can’t wait to donate????? 

Please click here to help make this playground a 
dream come true for our students! 

SCLS PLAYGROUND UPDATE 

• Playground equipment has arrived 

• Fundraising is ongoing 

• Contractors are being scheduled 

• Fundraising is ongoing 

• Installation is being scheduled 

• Fundraising is ongoing 

• Volunteer schedule is being designed (be on the 
look out for sign ups coming soon-we will need 
many hands!) 

• Did we mention fundraising????? 

While the equipment has arrived, it doesn’t mean our 
fundraising is over!  We still need funds to complete the 
demolition of the current playground and the full installation 
of the new playground.   

 

 
$34,000 

THANK YOU, DONORS, 

Corporate donors: 

Ollies 

Mid Penn Bank 

Soccer Shots 

And all of our families, alumni and supporters who 
have donated! 

 
$7,170 

I’m dreaming 
about the 
new 
playground! 

A BIG THANK YOU to Jordan Golob for helping 
to receive and store the equipment that showed 
up early.  A bigger thanks to Gage Golob for 
helping dad unload.   

It takes an SCLS Village to build a playground. 

 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/zuNcsUeCdQlCg39ohs6XYA


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is the 
Guinness World 
Record for most 

shoes? 

The late Darlene Flynn of the USA holds the 
record, with a verified collection of 16,400 
pairs of shoes.  Jordan Geller holds the record 
for the largest sneaker collection with 2,388 
pairs.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How long did 
people hold hands 
for Hands Across 
America in 1986? 

Hands Across America was a public 
fundraising event on May 25, 1986, when 5 to 
6.5 million people held hands for 15 minutes 
in an attempt to for a continuous human 
chain across the U.S.  Sixteen states and 
dozens of cities participated.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How high can 
eagles fly? 

Eagles of large size can fly above many storm 
clouds like golden or bald eagles.  They fly up 
to 11,000 feet above sea level, the altitude at 
which many small planes fly.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Located at Puerto Rico’s Toroverde adventure 
park, El Monstruo sits 1,200 feet above the 
ground and measures a whopping 8,300 feet 
long (that’s more than 1.5 miles of cable).      

What is the 
longest zipline in 

the world? 



 



PTO SUB SALE 
Support the SCLS PTO by ordering delicious R&K 
Subs or Pretzel sandwiches for the whole family! 

Orders and Money Due:  Friday March 24th 
Payment due in the form of one check made out to SCLS PTO with order form or 

Venmo to the PTO @sclspto (be sure to include your students name, grade and 

“sub sale” in the notes) 

Order pick up: Wednesday April 5th 2:30-5:00 pm 

(this is the last in person day of school before 
Easter break) 

 Keep lunch simple leading up to Easter!  

 

Please help us reach our Goal of 500 Subs! 

The homeroom that has the most student 
participation will receive a special Treat! 

Thank you for  

supporting your PTO and the 
Playground Fund! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 



 


